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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Sharing God’s Love 
● Thank you, to the Hazelton family from East Williston, NY for the notes, prayers, 

holiday cards and encouragement for our residents. They brought a lot of smiles 
to our residents in need! Once again, they are so helpful, as we strive to keep 
everyone positive after almost 10 months of COVID.  

 
Campus Update 

● Our follow up resident testing in our Health Care Center has unfortunately 
returned with eight Health Care Center residents returned with positive tests. 
Seven are from the same unit and are being transported to our specialty COVID 
unit. The other resident is also being relocated, protocols and contact tracing are 
being scrutinized, especially in the unit with the additional residents. Families of 
those having loved ones who may have had direct contact with the individuals 
have been notified. If you were not contacted by us, your loved one is not 
affected.  We will test residents again tomorrow and continue to test staff as 
directed by the Department of Health. We continue to work closely with the 
Wauwatosa Department of Health to ensure precautions are being followed to 
help mitigate the spread and remain flexible with any changes to their guidelines. 
 

● We lift the quarantine in the rehabilitation observation unit 1809-1900 tomorrow 
after the required amount of time has passed. With the quarantine lifted, in-
person visits for residents that live in this unit can resume. Please reach out to 
Kathy Jastromski at 414-847-5080 or via email at kjastromski@luthermanor.org 
to schedule your visit and understand the required protocols.  

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


